DISTRICT BOARD OF MT. VIEW SANITARY DISTRICT
COUNTY OF CONTRA COSTA
STATE OF CALIFORNIA

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

ALL PERSONS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED OF A PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE
THE DISTRICT BOARD OF THE MT. VIEW SANITARY DISTRICT AS FOLLOWS:

At 3:30 p.m. on Thursday, April 11, 2024,
at the Board Room of Mt. View Sanitary District
located at 3800 Arthur Road, Martinez, California

At which time and place all persons may be heard on the proposal
to increase the compensation of members of the District Board of
Directors from two hundred sixty-seven dollars ($267.75) to up to two
hundred eighty-one dollars ($281.13) per day for each day of service to
the District not to exceed (4) six days in any month.

Further information may be obtained on the subject matter by
calling the District’s Board Secretary at 228-5635, ext. 25.

All persons are invited to attend and be heard at said time and
place. Written comments submitted before the hearing will be

considered.

Dated: March 21, 2024 .
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